
 

PE Days 

This year our PE days will be Tuesday and Friday - one session indoor 

and the other outdoor.  We will write in homework diaries at the start of 

the week to advise which day is indoor and which is outdoor Your child 

must come dressed in their school PE kit on that day and they will stay 

in it all day. Please make sure they are in the appropriate layers for the 

weather conditions if outdoor. 

Children, remember long hair should be tied back; no jewellery should be 

worn, and PE kit should be in line with our school uniform policy. 

 


